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The next meeting will be June 5, 
2024 at 7:30 pm at the Antioch 
Senior Center.

The meeting was called to order by 
John Panek as Dan Puzzo was 
absent due to a tendon injury.

Bobs wife is doing well after a 
health scare.

Tim Zurkocame thru again for our 
bottle show in November. 
Combined flyer/contracts are 
available. Assume we will have 25 
tables.

Club website has 74 visits in April.

Show and Tell:  Dick showed a Dr. 
Kings New Discovery Electric 
Bitters Almanac cover and a La 
Petite Alpha Nippon toy nurse 
bottle.
Jim Skinner showed a Fred 
Kaempfer hinge mold aqua 
iridescent bottle.
Stacy showed uranium glass green 
pin.
John Panek showed a mini custard 
cup Chicago Souviner, Richmond 
Glass Blowing House.
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Sad news of the passing of Pete's wife 
Sue. RIP Sue.

Mini collection nite included Barna's Ice 
picks, Fox Ice Co first ice scrapers w/6 
tines Kenosha, Racine. Tongs, 
Thermometers and possibly a can 
opening tool and a advertising sign 
w/photo.

John Panek had typewriter ribbon tins 
with 1930's Art Deco Designs, very 
desirable.

Bob had mini whiskey sample flasks 
including a Iron Steamboat Co. 
embossed enameled.

Jim Skinner had a few Chemical bottles.

Stacy had pottery, small vase, bottles 
and a Nimanji knock off!

Pete will do the June Presentation. 

Joke of the month:
I heard glass coffins may become 
popular again.  Remains to be seen.
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